2/28/2019
Dear Oregon Legislature,

My name is Amy Arritola. | am a mom of 2 healthy children whom have both been vaccinated. My
children were vaccinated because their father and | did our research, talked to our doctor and made the
decision as their parents. While we did vaccinate our children, we do not get the flu shot and we have
not yet decided if we will vaccinate against HPV. These are personal decisions. | strongly oppose HB
3063.

| do not believe that the government better knows what to do for an individual child. This law should
not be passed. Parents need to keep their rights and do what they know if right for their children.

| also do not believe that a child should be excluded from school because their parent chooses to
exempt their child from one or more vaccines due to religious or philosophical reasons.

Please vote no on HB 3063.
Thank you,

Amy Arritola

Resident of Wilsonville, Oregon.
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